
Dear House Judiciary Committee Members, 
 
HB 4005 dose nothing to stop criminals or the crimes they set out to commit. What it is is an 
unreasonable burden on honest people, making them vulnerable and violating their Civil Rights. Please 
put existing law to use and put a stop to this unreasonable legislation now.  
 
Respectfully, 
Richard (Rick) Foley 
Grants Pass, Oregon 
 


